
 

New Cashless System on its way! 
 

 
 
 
Redeemer Lutheran College is always seeking to make your 
interactions with the college more convenient and secure and 
that’s why we are engaging flexischools (Australia’s leading 
school payment system) to provide a new cashless way to pay 
for some college services. 
 
This system will allow parents or students to place Online 
Orders for Tuckshop from home, work or school at any time 
via the internet and your mobile device.  Students will use 
their Student Card to purchase items over the Tuckshop 
counter. 
 
This system will be rolled out in the Tuckshop next year. 
The exact date of introduction has not yet been finalised 
but it is anticipated that flexischools will be implemented  
during Term 1, 2014. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Junior School Student Online Tuckshop Ordering 
 
Parents and Junior School students will be able to order from the Tuckshop online up to the cut-off time in 
the morning.   The payment for this is also done online, so you will no longer need to send cash or a 
paper order to the college.  As well as being convenient for parents, the online orders will be more 
accurate and much faster for the Tuckshop to operate. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Senior School Student Card Payments 
 
Senior School Students will be able to use their student card to 
purchase goods at the Tuckshop.  Parents will set up a 
flexischools account online and pre-load their account with 
funds.  Students will make purchases at the Tuckshop by 
swiping their card at the cash register.  Parents will be able to 
view their students’ purchases online and can set a daily 
spending limit on the student’s card. 
 
 


